
ATTENTION ALL DIVISION 1 MEMBERS 

  

CELEBRATION PICNIC 

  

On September 22, 2019 at 1:00 PM we will hold a Celebration Picnic/Division 1 event at the 
Cuyahoga Valley Terminal Model Railroad Club on North Hampton Road in Cuyahoga Falls. 
The CVT is located just north of Cuyahoga Falls Fire Station # 4, 3089 Northampton Road, 
Cuyahoga Falls Ohio 44233 which is at the Intersection of Northampton Road and W. Bath 
Road. A map will be posted in the September 2019 Peddler Freight. Division 1 will provide the 
meat and side dishes. Division 1 member Sam Eisele has donated his services to do the 
cooking. Please bring a lawn chair and a dessert to share.  

All Division 1 Members are invited to attend especially those that assisted with the Regional 
Convention.  

Please RSVP Superintendent Jim DiPaola at Chief1rtfd@aol.com or  

330-577-6052 by midnight September 15, 2019.   
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